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Trento, 15 February 2024 
 
The temporary consortium led with telecommunications operator Fastweb as the lead company and Gpi 

Cyberdefence, a Gpi Group company, among the participants, has been awarded lot 2 of the tender held by 

the Emilia-Romagna Region's Agency for the Development of Remote Markets for the acquisition of IT 

system management and IT security services. The total amount of the tender is €40 mln over 36 months. 

Gpi Cyberdefence's share is about €2.8 mln and includes the supply of: 

• Vulnerability Assessment and Vulnerability Management: planning, execution and management 

of cybersecurity prevention activities. 

• Incident response and Forensics. 

• Security Advisoring: development and planning of diagnostic activities and security audits. 

 

This award is an important achievement for Gpi Cyberdefence, which will provide cybersecurity services to 

a technologically advanced region such as Emilia Romagna – an outcome that consolidates the Group's 

position as a major partner for the development of digital security systems for public and private 

organisations. A success in a strategic sector with double-digit growth forecasts, crucial to effective, secure 

implementation of the public administration's digital transition. 

 

Gpi Cyberdefence is the Gpi Group company specialising in IT security services and technologies. It aims to 

support the digital security innovation processes of public and private organisations on a strategic and 

operational level in four areas of activity: highly integrated multidisciplinary consultancy; management of 

cybersecurity activities; operational and technical cybersecurity services; training for managers and staff. 
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GPI GROUP 
Gpi’s mission is to make the healthcare systems sustainable through their digitisation, so that everyone can receive high-quality 

care. 

Sustainability and social impact are the guiding principles and play a crucial role in the strategic and investment assessments of the 

Group, aware that the solutions and services provided to the community have an impact on the quality of life of individuals. 

For 35 years, driven by a patient-centric vision, Gpi has been working to support healthcare systems by providing the skills and 

innovative tools necessary to improve prevention and treatment processes. This is achieved through the strategic use of advanced 

software, technologies, and cutting-edge services. 

The Group's strategy is designed to meet the evolving requirements of the constantly changing healthcare sector and to facilitate 

entry into international markets. 

The unwavering commitment of its 7,000 employees and a customer base of more than 3,000 across 70 countries, yielded €360 

million in revenue, an EBITDA of €54 million in 2022. 

Gpi S.p.A. is listed on the Euronext Tech Leaders segment of Borsa Italiana, the Italian stock exchange. 

ISIN ordinary shares: IT0005221517 

This press release is also available at www.gpigroup.com and www.1info.it 
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